
 

UCD Academic Council Committee on Student Conduct and Capacity 
Summary of meeting of 23 February 2022 

 
 

1. ACCSCC approved the Minutes of its meeting held on 15 December 2021.  
 

2. ACCSCC approved the Summary Note of its meeting held on 15 December 2021.  
 

3. ACCSCC noted an update from Prof. Michelle Norris, Chair of the ACCSCC Working 
Group 2, regarding the outputs of the survey relating to the UCD Plagiarism Tariff and 
Plagiarism Record System. The Chair advised that the overall feedback was very 
positive. The working group will consider the feedback received via the survey and 
will will present proposed enhancements to the next meeting of ACCSCC for 
consideration.  

 
4. ACCSCC discussed and noted a report in relation to Student Conduct Case data 

2020/21. Data included the number, nature and category of reported breaches of the 
Student Code of Conduct. The report also presented breakdown of breaches by 
College, stage of students and reporting areas, as well as outcomes of the Student 
Conduct Meetings and Student Disciplinary Committees. The report also included, for 
the first time, data relating to incidents of plagiarism recorded by Schools on 
Plagiarism Record System. The data will be included in the Committee’s annual report 
to Academic Council later in the year.  

 
 

NOTE: This is an informal summary of Academic Council Committee on Student Conduct 
and Capacity meeting. It does not in any way prejudice the official minutes of the meeting, 
which will be presented to the next ordinary meeting of the Committee and which are the 
sole authoritative record of Academic Council Committee on Student Conduct and Capacity 
business. 


